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TO:  HHS
 
I am writing  in regards to the final Act of HHS which fails to ensure respect for
conscience by mandating insurance coverage of prescription contraceptives, and
abortifacients.  I am opposed to the definition of "religious employer" within the
context of a lack of true conscience protection.  The "religious employer" language is
too narrow and applicably negates most religious employers of the U.S.
 
Jill Armstrong
 
 

mailto:is62@bellsouth.net
mailto:E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA@dol.gov

